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This week : 
 
Maths: 
We have started our learning about area and perimeter of rectangular shapes .The 
children have been busy reasoning and solving all sorts of problems this week. 
The Mathletics I have set this will help to reinforce all the concepts they have been 
learning.  
 
English: 
We have finally finished out narrative writing and have tried to prove that we can 
link our previous learning by including description through similes and metaphors. 
 
WE GETTING READY FOR CHRISTMAS! 
 
Please come and visit our stall at the Christmas fair next Friday .The children have 
been carefully creating their own collages based on the work of the artist Eileen 
Agar and you will be able to purchase their work which will be in a box frame for 
£5. If you would like to reserve your child picture please let us know. Here is a 
sneak preview …….. 
 

                            
  
Thank you to all the parents who have already sent in costumes for the Christmas 
play. We have started rehearsals this week and the children are becoming more 
confident. They are loving the “Strictly “take on the nativity and are practising 
singing and of course a lot of dancing! We are so excited about performing it to 
you soon.  
 
                                         Mrs Moncrieff 
 
                                

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


